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April 1, 2014 
 
 
 
Bob Seaquist, Chair 
Judiciary & Administration Committee Chair 
 
Dear Bob: 
 
This will serve to notify you that I am making the following appointments. Please be advised that the City 
Attorney, Mayor and City Clerk are reviewing all of the terms of each appointed office. These appointments are 
based on the best available information at this time and are subject to continued review.  Any updates or 
corrections may be made at a future time based on their findings.  
 
Board of Park Commissioners 
Reappoint Jim Webb, 1224 King Street, for the residue of a five (5) year term ending April 10, 2019. 
 
4/5ths Council Majority is needed for the above appointment. 
 
Board of Zoning Appeals 
Reappoint Douglas Farmer, 321 21st Street South, for the residue of a three (3) year term ending  
January 1, 2017. 
 
Reappoint Betty Woodruff, 1600 Nakomis Avenue, for the residue of a three (3) year term ending  
January 1, 2017. 
 
Ethics Board 
Reappoint Larry Klahn, 123 6th Street South, for the residue of a three (3) year term ending March 8, 2017. 
 
Reappoint Regina Siegel, 2628 State Street, for the residue of a three (3) year term ending March 8, 2017. 
 
Confirmation of the above appointments is needed and will be appreciated.  
 
Respectfully, 

 
 
 
Mayor Tim Kabat 
 
TK:hl 
 
Cc: City Clerk 
 Stephen Matty, City Attorney 
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